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SOCIAL EVENING - SATURDAY 23 MARCH 8 PM

Anwick
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OBBLERS LOCK
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OUTH KYME ING

concer illagers after last years boat gath'ermg Pat
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RUSKINGTON SEWAGE AND THE SLEA

Local people may héve seen the articles in

Ruskington Sewage Works. This currently feeds into the Ruskington beck and hence
into the Slea between Anwick and Haverholme. The output will now be pumped to
Anwick Sewage Works and discussions are now under way for this to discharge into the
drain as it is not pure enough to go into the Slea. Whilst the Society understands the
danger of having impure water into the Slea, the loss of a regular supply is cause for
concern, after the poor supply problems over the last few years. Apparently the IDB

don't want the extra discharge. One would have hoped a more coordinated approach

could be achieved to solve Anglian Waters problem and also provide a benefit to the
commmunity.

the local paper regarding the closure of

BOAT GATHERING

Our informal gathering takes place over the weekend of 4 May, It is hoped to have
individual barbecues at Cobblers Lock on the Saturday evening. Pat Taylor is
coordinating the weekend 0522 790652, As in other year some of the participants will
move on to cruise the drain around Boston.

HORNCASTLE CANAL

It was pleasing to hear of the growing interest in the restoration of this local
waterway. It's restoration would compliment the work done on the Slea and provide
a network of usable waterways in the centre of Lincolnshire.

Our colleagues in the IWA are making great efforts to promote Lincolnshire
Waterways. Let us hope their efforts receive the correct support.

22nd MARCH

A meeting is being held with all interested parties to consider the future restoration
prospects of the Slea, with emphasis on water supply and how this can be resolved.

See you on the 23rd, when we will tell you all about it.



